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Zheng Ling <zling@williamsengineering.com>
Wednesday, February 3, 2010 12:57 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hi there:

In response to your survey, we think you should restrict the maximum trading amount per account or per
person but not the leverage.

THX a lot

--Zheng
Canada


